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Room on February 7, 2022 at 2:19 p.m.
Monica Smith-Ashford
Hearing Officer
c/o Tory Lawless
Docket Manager
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
502 Deaderick Street
Nashville, TN 37243

Re:  Tennessee Public Utility Commission, Docket No. 21-00059, Consumer Advocate
Status Update

Dear Honorable Smith-Ashford:
On December 14, 2021, the Consumer Advocate sent correspondence to inquire about a
potential date on which the Joint Petitioners would be responding to the Consumer Advocate’s

Minimum Filing Requirements Review letter dated August 17, 2021. To date, there has been no
response filed to the Consumer Advocate’s December 14™ Letter.

If you have questions regarding this request, please contact me at (615) 741-2370.
Respectfully,

WHW

Karen H. Stachowski
Senior Assistant Attorney General

cc: Charles B. Welch, Jr., Esq.
Tyler Cosby, Esq.



